
Curriculum Committee Meeting 

Wednesday, August 11, 2010 

9:00 a.m. 

Elementary Office 

 

Chairperson Kellie Loeb called the meeting to order. 

 

Members Present:  Carol O’Neil, Andrew Swanson, Kellie Loeb, District Administrator  

                               Michael Garvey, Principal Kris Blakeley 

 

Also Present:  Summer School Director Jim Martin 

 

Dr. Garvey verified that the meeting was properly posted. 

 

Motion by Swanson/O’Neil to adopt the agenda moving item #8 (Advisory Committee) 

after the summer school report.  Motion passed. 

 

Jim Martin reported on a successful summer school.  He complemented the district on the 

number of offerings that are provided.  Mr. Martin focused on the credit recovery 

programs and reported that most of the students were successful.  Committee members 

suggested that a survey be done at the Jr/Sr high and to possible enrichment classes for 

2011.  Dr. Garvey reported that the FTE’s for revenue limit purposes will be around 27 as 

it was last year. 

 

Dr. Garvey reported that Mr. Ranzen has recommended Mr. Johnson and Mr. Brown for 

the Advisory Committee on grading, class ranks, and related policies.  Dr. Garvey 

originally had nominated Mr. Battenberg and Mrs. Lemminger as parent/community 

members. 

 

Dr. Garvey left at 9:20 a.m. 

 

Mrs. Blakeley updated the committee on the upcoming inservice activities, the August 19 

data retreat, summer curriculum projects and staff development activities. 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for September 8
th

.  Special Education will be featured at 

the September 8
th

 meeting. 

 

Motion by O’Neil/Swanson to adjourn. 

 

Motion passed. 

 

Respectfully Submitted By: 

 

 

 

Michael P. Garvey, Ph.D. 


